
A year has gone for Timothy. We’re still few, but the most important thing is: we still have the same 

faith that we always have.  

I think we all should be thankful for God’s presence in our daily lives, because we are all so weak.  

Even though we are few, I can say with confidence that we are close to each other.  

Our journey for this “season” has ended, but we are going to start again Sunday August 22th 2010.  

 

 

Pictures from our BBQ, Saturday June 12th 2010 (the date and time on the photos is wrong ) :  

 



 

 



 

 



 


